	 BOLTONS monthly NEWS LETTER


March/April 2017
Dear Parents,
                      We have certainly had a very busy start to the second half of the spring term, with visitors, events and trips out. Hopefully you are all able to see and read about some of what we have been up to on the school Facebook page.

                       Miss Bragg is going to be back in school for a few weeks to run dance sessions with junior pupils and we are looking forward to the return of Miss Sayer on the 20th of this month. We are also looking forward to welcoming new pupils, Lyla and Jasper, to our school towards the end of March and I am sure you will welcome them and their family to our school family.
                         Thanks to your generosity we raised £76.50 for Chrysalis at our music night; it was a lovely evening and the children performed extremely well I thought.  

                           I have arranged for the Children’s and Young Persons Police Officer to run some online safety sessions with the older pupils in school; she is going to lead an assembly on Tuesday 7th March about internet safety and then later in the month she is going to run class based sessions for junior pupils. Throughout the year we run different types of safety sessions, dependent on age, and in this technology heavy age learning how to stay safe online is as important as learning how to cross the road safely.

                         Parents’ consultation evening letters have gone out so please do try to make an appointment to see your child’s class teacher.

                          Don’t forget Friday 17th March is non-uniform day. If children want to wear their own clothes they pay in chocolate; this is then used as prizes for the Chocolate Bingo, which takes place on Friday 24th March, at 7pm, in the school hall. 
                          Year 1/2 will be leading our act of worship on Monday 27th March at 8:30am, and all are welcome to come and join us for this.

                            This year we are running an Easter Bonnet competition with prizes for each age group; entry will be £1 and this will be donated to Brain Tumour Research. This is a charity we are happy to support, as Mrs Little, who worked here for many years, is closely associated with this charity and has asked us to help if possible. We will judge the best made Easter Bonnet on Monday 3rd April- please do not bring entries in  before this.
                            We are running an Easter craft day in classes on Tuesday 4th April; please send in boxes, as you do at Christmas, to take home the items made. 
                              Our Year 5/6 pupils are taking part in the U-Dance Festival again this year and are already practising hard for this. I am sure they will enjoy their evening and perform well as always.    

                           Our Easter Assembly and raffle will be held in school on the last day of term, Friday 7th April, at 1:15pm- all are welcome to join us for this and children may be taken home when the assembly is finished.     

                           Straight after the Easter break we have tennis and cricket coaches coming in to school to work with Year 3/4 pupils; please make sure children have their PE kit with them so they can take part.   

 Kind Regards
Amanda M Pitcher 
	Dates for Your Diary


Tuesday 7th March                                                              Library van visit
Week Commencing 13th March                                          Parent consultations

Friday 17th March                                                               Non-uniform day

Friday 24th March                                                               Chocolate Bingo 7pm

Sunday 26th March                                                             Mothers’ Day service Boltongate Church 11am 

Monday 27th March                                                            Year 1/2 Assembly

Tuesday 4th April                                                                 Easter craft day

Friday 7th April                                                                    Easter assembly 1:15pm and break up

Monday 24th April                                                               School re-opens    

